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Kavango Resources PLC 
("Kavango" or the "Company") 

Update – VFEX Prospectus 
 
Further to the announcement of 30 July 2025, the Company announces that following the publication of the 
VFEX Prospectus, the admission date of the relevant New Ordinary Shares to the VFEX has been extended 
from the initially scheduled date of 29 August 2025 to a revised date of 5 September 2025. 
 
The Company is actively working to conclude all necessary steps in compliance with the relevant 
regulations and will provide any further updates as appropriate. 
 
 

 For further information please contact: 

Kavango Resources plc Shard Capital 
(Corporate Broker) 

BlytheRay  
(Corporate Financial PR) 

Ben Turney   Damon Heath   Tim Blythe/Megan Ray/Said Izagaren 
kavango@blytheray.com 

+46 7697 406 06 +44 (0) 207 186 9952 

 

Tel: +44 207 138 3204 

 
Inter-Horizon Group  
(Sponsoring Broker) 

 
Nurture Invest (Private) Limited 
(Arrangers – Zimbabwe) 

Lloyd Mlotshwa 
lmlotshwa@ih-group.com 

 

Zinzi Mlambo-Zika 
zinzi.ziki@nurtureinvest.com 
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